
Welcome to the monthly 

edition of the Council BUZZ. 
 

The Council Buzz aims to bring you 

the latest Shire information  

Including; decisions of Council,  

current works and other news from 

the office and around town. 

 

The Buzz can be sent straight to your 

inbox, if you would like a copy, please 

email - council@jerramungup.wa.gov.au. 

 

 Shire of Jerramungup 

PO Box 92 

Jerramungup WA 6337 

 

Opening Hours: 

Monday - Friday  

8:30am - 4:00pm 

 

Contact: 

Phone - (08) 9835 1022 

Fax - (08) 9835 1161 

Email - council@jerramungup.wa.gov.au  

Website - www.jerramungup.wa.gov.au 

Facebook - facebook@jerramungup 

 

Sunday 25 April 2021  

Commencing at 6:00am at the   

Jerramungup War Memorial 
Followed by a Gunfire Breakfast in the Rootpickers Hall. 

Applications for funding in Council's 2021/22 budget are now open!  

If you have a project coming up that enhances the lifestyle of those 

living within the area then head over to our Council Donation Requests 

webpage via the link below and get your application in.  

Alternatively you can contact the Shire on 9835 1022 or at 

council@jerramungup.wa.gov.au to request a copy of the form. 

Applications close 4pm Wednesday 2 June 2021. 

https://www.jerramungup.wa.gov.au/council/notices/council-donation

-requests.aspx  
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